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From: Marc Tappeiner
To: sbcob
Subject: Naples
Date: Sunday, June 30, 2013 7:36:01 PM


Hello,
As custodians of our beloved coastline and community, please make the responsible and only decision to prevent
the type of development proposed for Naples.
The proposed development would be disastrous and would set a dangerous precedent for the Gaviota coast.
Our future is in your hands.
Thank you,
Marc Tappeiner
Fifth generation Santa Barbara native and business owner
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